


From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Comments in support of proposed rules concerning ICE presence in courthouses
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 8:02:45 AM
Attachments: LCYC Comments re Proposed Rules Concerning ICE presence in the courthouses.pdf

 
 
From: Erin Lovell [mailto:erinlcyc@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 9:24 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comments in support of proposed rules concerning ICE presence in courthouses
 
Thank you for considering the attached comments from Legal Counsel for Youth and
Children. 
 
Erin
 
--
Erin L. Lovell
(She / Her / Hers)
Executive Director, Attorney at Law
Legal Counsel for Youth and Children 
PO Box 28629, Seattle, WA 98118
206-494-0323 x700
erinlcyc@gmail.com 
www.lcycwa.org
LCYC improves the well-being of youth and children by advancing their legal rights. We
accomplish our mission through direct legal representation, strong community partnerships, and
systemic advocacy. 

 
NOTICE:  This electronic communication and any attachments may contain privileged or other
confidential information.  If you have received it in error, please advise the sender by email reply and
immediately and permanently delete the message and any attachments without copying, transmitting or
disclosing the contents.  Thank you.
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